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June 7, 2018

Chairman Coley, Vice Chair Uecker, Ranking Member Schiavoni and members of the Government Oversight and Reform Committee, my name is Gary Witt, a legislative coordinator with Ohioans for Concealed Carry [OFCC], a grassroots organization that represents Ohio’s 630,000 concealed carry licensees.  Thank you for giving OFCC the opportunity to present written testimony in favor of SB 281.  

Federally licensed firearms dealers [FLFDs] in Ohio have the right to refuse sell a firearm.  There could be a number of non-discriminatory reasons why an FLFD does not feel comfortable selling a firearm to an individual even if the National Instant Criminal background check system [NICS] check comes back clean on an individual.  Ohioans for Concealed Carry firmly believes that federally licensed firearms dealers [FLFDs] in the State of Ohio should have immunity from civil liability for any injury, death, or loss that allegedly was caused by, resulted from, or was related to the refusal.

We urge the committee to vote this bill out of committee and to the floor of the Senate upon completion of its hearings.

Thank you,

Gary Witt

Legislative Coordinator
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